Dear Trusted Advlts,
We’re so excited to welcome you and
your family back when we reopen on
August 10th ! We’ve missed you!
Just a quick reminder about our age
groups:

e Elementary: Kindergarten-3rd

grade

* Middle School: 4th-7th grade

* High School: 8th-12th grade
We can’t wait to see all your smiling

faces soon! @

M. Courdbray

Contact CTY!
COURTNEY E. ENGLISH

Youth & Children’s Director,
Emmanuel Baptist Church
Tel: (408) 272-1360 Ext. 111

cenglish@emmanuelbc.org

CTY MASS CHOIR

Practice Times & Location:
Rehearsals will be held in the
Choir Room at 10:45 AM.

Important Rehearsals:

To help us prepare, please make
sure your child(ren) attend
rehearsals on the 3rd and 4th
Sundays.

CTY Choir Ministry Date:

The CTY Mass Choir will minister
the selection on the 5th Sunday.

Important Dates

3 \We’ve Got an Exciting August Ahead!

l ° CTY Graduation: August 10

B ° Elementary Field Trip: August 30
2E ° CTY Mass Choir: August 31
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Biblical community
is worth the work.




The Secret to Helping Your Kid
Find Great Friends

Holly Crawshaw

Nothing has the potential to affect the course of your kid’s life quite the same way that their friendships do.
Self-help guru Jim Rohn puts it this way: “You are the average of the five people you spend the most time with.”
And you may be thinking . ..

Who, Timmy? My Timmy is a leader. Timmy would never let a friend negatively influence his choices!

Or,

Crap. I'm pretty sure Julia’s best friend chopped off her little sister’s ponytail last week.

Or even,

Miles’ best friends are Elmo and the grocery store check-out lady who gives him free stickers.

But, it’s true. It’s true for us, and it’s true for our kids. The people we choose to lean into during good and bad
times shape us in big and small ways, whether we are aware of it or not.

So, how do we help our kids pick and keep friends who will raise the average of their circle? In other words, how
do we help our kids choose friends who are forgiving, kind, humble, gentle, and patient?
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It’s actually not as challenging as it sounds. It's simple, really. Here's the secret to helping your kids find good
friends. .. ready?...wait forit...waitforit...

Teach your kid to be the friend they want to find.
That’s it!

See, typically, when we think about friendship, we start off by thinking of all the things we want to find in a great
friend. And we spend a lot less time thinking about what we offer to friendships.

Check out what the Bible says:

“You are God's chosen people. You are holy and dearly loved. So put on tender mercy and kindness as if they
were your clothes. Don't be proud. Be gentle and patient,” Colossians 3:12, NIRV.

If we want to be the friend we want to find, we need to put on “tender mercy and kindness” as if they were our
clothes.

HUH?
WHAT?
LIKE A HAT ... A KIND HAT?

Actually, sort of.

We should treat others so well that it's almost as if we were wearing our kindness, patience, and love. And that
doesn't just mean we’re nice to the people we want to be nice to. God wants us to treat everyone this way.

And when we do, our relationships - especially our friendships - are just better.

So. You want your kid to be surrounded by above-average friend? Then teach them the importance of . . .

Forgiving others (tender mercy).

Thinking about others’ feelings (kindness).
Putting others before ourselves (do not be proud).
Keeping our tempers under control (gentle).
Waiting without complaining (patience).

If you want your kid to be a good friend, teach them to be the friend they want to find.




Ctay Connected (Remind App)

Text the code below to 81010
Elementary: @ctyele
Middle School: @ctymid
High School: @ctyhig

Happy Hollow
Elementary Field Trip to Happy Hollow!
We’re going on an adventure! CTY Elementary
students are invited to a fun-filled field trip to
Happy Hollow Park & Zoo on August 30th.
$ Cost: $10 per student
This will be a great time for students to bond,
explore, and celebrate the end of summer together!




